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  How to Read a North Carolina Beach Orrin H.
Pilkey,Tracy Monegan Rice,William J. Neal,2004
Three leading coastal geologists provide a
guidebook to North Carolina beach characteristics
created specifically to enhance trips to the beach
for tourists and residents. Original.
  Beaches J. Hardisty,1990-12-31 This book places
research into worldwide beach environments in its
geomorphological context. Having introduced the
systems approach to environmental modelling, and
identified the groups of processes operating on
beaches, the text is structured in five parts: the
first three sections provide a sequential account
of the effects of these processes on the beach
system; part four focuses on theory relevant to
landform stability, then reviews existing
empirical, analytical and numerical models; and
the final section introduces a computer model and
shows its application to the process functions
developed earlier.
  How to Read a North Carolina Beach Orrin H.
Pilkey,Tracy Monegan Rice,William J.
Neal,2014-06-30 Take a walk on the beach with
three coastal experts who reveal the secrets and
the science of the North Carolina shoreline. What
makes sea foam? What are those tiny sand volcanoes
along the waterline? You'll find the answers to
these questions and dozens more in this
comprehensive field guide to the state's beaches,
which shows visitors how to decipher the mysteries
of the beach and interpret clues to an ever-
changing geological story. Orrin Pilkey, Tracy
Monegan Rice, and William Neal explore large-scale
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processes, such as the composition and interaction
of wind, waves, and sand, as well as smaller
features, such as bubble holes, drift lines, and
black sands. In addition, coastal life forms large
and small--from crabs and turtles to microscopic
animals--are all discussed here. The concluding
chapter contemplates the future of North Carolina
beaches, considering the threats to their survival
and assessing strategies for conservation. This
indispensable beach book offers vacationers and
naturalists a single source for learning to
appreciate and preserve the natural features of a
genuine state treasure. Southern Gateways Guide is
a registered trademark of the University of North
Carolina Press
  Sandy Beach Morphodynamics Derek Jackson,Andrew
Short,2020-05-19 Sandy beaches represent some of
the most dynamic environments on Earth and
examining their morphodynamic behaviour over
different temporal and spatial scales is
challenging, relying on multidisciplinary
approaches and techniques. Sandy Beach
Morphodynamics brings together the latest research
on beach systems and their morphodynamics and the
ways in which they are studied in 29 chapters that
review the full spectrum of beach morphodynamics.
The chapters are written by leading experts in the
field and provide introductory level understanding
of physical processes and resulting landforms,
along with more advanced discussions. Includes
chapters that are written by the world’s leading
experts, including the latest up-to-date thinking
on a variety of subject areas Covers state-of-the-
art techniques, bringing the reader the latest
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technologies/methods being used to understand
beach systems Presents a clear-and-concise
description of processes and techniques that
enables a clear understanding of coastal processes
  Waves, Tides and Shallow-Water Processes Open
Open University,2013-10-22 The text begins by
describing waves, their measurement and
characteristics, their behaviour in shallow water,
and unusual waves. Next, mainly theoretical
aspects are considered of sediment movement and
deposition by currents, before discussing wave
action in the littoral zone, tidal current action
on tidal flat and in estuaries, and the
interaction of waves, tides, and river flow in
deltas. Finally, we examine shelf-sea processes,
including an outline of their mineral resources.
  Waves, Tides and Shallow-Water Processes Open
University,Open University. Oceanography Course
Team,1999 The book begins by describing the
characteristics of waves and tides, and their
behaviour in shallow water. After outlining the
sources of sediment supply to the oceans, some
theoretical aspects of sediment movement and
deposition by currents are considered. After
looking at wave action in the littoral zone, the
interplay of tidal currents, river flow and wave
action in estuaries and deltas are explored. The
final chapter provides an overview of shelf
processes.--Amazon.com viewed June 30, 2022.
  From Raindrops to Volcanoes Duncan C.
Blanchard,2004-01-01 What size and shapes are
raindrops? Where do they come from? What happens
when sea and air meet? These and many other
questions take readers into the realms of
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meteorology, oceanography, physics, chemistry, and
volcanology. Packed with interesting and
significant information. ? Florida Scientist. 57
photographs and illustrations.
  Living Beaches of the Gulf Coast Blair
Witherington,Dawn Witherington,2022-12-01 Texas,
Louisiana, Mississippi, Alabama and the Florida
Panhandle beckon curious beachcombers with miles
of wave-swept Gulf coastline. These beaches offer
more than a sandy stroll amidst stunning
scenery—they are alive! As ever-changing ribbons
of sand, these beaches foster unique life-forms
and accept beguiling castaways from a vast marine
wilderness. Mysteries abound. What is this odd
creature? Why does the beach look this way? How
did this strange item get here? Living Beaches of
the Gulf Coast satisfies a beachcomber's curiosity
within a comprehensive yet easily browsed guide.
The guide is written in a familiar style and is
illustrated with distribution maps and hundreds of
color photos. Accounts include beach anatomy,
coastal phenomena, and shoreline animals, plants,
and geology. Hundreds of seashells are depicted as
well as other interesting animals, flowers,
historical structures, beach sands, and beach art.
The authors suggest a variety of beach scavenger
hunts and recommend hints for beachcombing
success.
  Bubble Injection Under Breaking Waves James B.
Tannahill,1996 Wave energy dissipation due to
bubble penetration and inferred turbulent
penetration from breaking waves in the surf zone
is related to the total energy of dissipation.
Bubble injection is inferred from void fraction
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measurements obtained using a 2.3 meter vertical
array of eight conductivity sensors extending from
the bottom through the water surface. Potential
energy and dissipation associated with bubble
injection are calculated and compared with total
wave dissipation. Total wave dissipation is
calculated from the energy flux balance measured
using an array of seven pressure sensors in the
surf zone. Percent of total wave potential energy
of the bubbles due to spilling breakers is on the
order of 0.18% to 0.62%, consistent with past
measurements in the surf zone. Percent of the
bubble potential energy dissipation rates to total
wave dissipation in the cross shore direction is
on the order of 8% to 20%. The potential energy
dissipation is largest immediately after
injection, decaying exponentially after that.
Bubble potential energy dissipation results within
1.2 seconds even for void fraction events greater
than 36% and usually in less than 1.0 seconds.
Energy dissipation was found linearly related
(0.95 correlation coefficient) with the ratios of
wave height to water depth, a measure of the
percent of breaking waves within the surf zone.
  The Acoustic Bubble T Leighton,2012-12-02 The
Acoustic Bubble describes the interaction of
acoustic fields with bubbles in liquid. The book
consists of five chapters. Chapter 1 provides a
basic introduction to acoustics, including some of
the more esoteric phenomena that can be seen when
high-frequency high-intensity underwater sound is
employed. Chapter 2 discusses the nucleation of
cavitation and basic fluid dynamics, while Chapter
3 draws together the acoustics and bubble dynamics
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to discuss the free oscillation of a bubble and
acoustic emissions from such activity. The
acoustic probes that are often applied to study
the behavior of a bubble when an externally-
applied acoustic field drives it into oscillation
is deliberated in Chapter 4. The last chapter
outlines a variety of effects associated with
acoustically-induced bubble activity. The bubble
detection, sonoluminescence, sonochemistry, and
pulse enhancement are also covered. This
publication is a good reference for physics and
engineering students and researchers intending to
acquire knowledge of the acoustic interactions of
acoustic fields with bubbles.
  Glossary of Oceanographic Terms United States.
Naval Oceanographic Office,1966
  An Introduction to Marine Science P.S.
Meadows,J.I. Campbell,2013-06-29 It is now nine
years since the first edition appeared and much
has changed in marine science during that time.
For example, satellites are now routinely used in
remote sensing of the ocean surface and
hydrothermal vents at sea noor spreading centres
have been extensively researched. The second
edition has been considerably expanded and
reorganised, and many new figures and tables have
been included. Every chapter has been carefully
updated and many have been rewritten. A new
chapter on man's use of the oceans has been
included to cover satellites and position fixing,
renewable energy sources in the sea, seabed
minerals, oil and gas, pollution and maritime law.
In this edition we have also referred to a number
of original references and review articles so that
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readers can find their way into the literature
more easily. As in the first edition, PSM has been
mainly responsible for the text and HC for the
illustrations, although each has responded to
advice from the other and also from many
colleagues. In this context readers should note
that the illustrations form an integral and major
part of the book. The text will almost certainly
be too concise for many readers if they do not
study the illustrations carefully at the same
time. The book has been written as an introductory
text for students, although it can serve anyone
who is beginning a study of the sea.
  Tick Tock Doug Opalski,2020-11-24 Like Mark
Twain, I invite you to drift through adventure.
Share a parting glass in McGarvey’s, ninja
warriors, pandemic antidotes, football legends,
love or money, etc. Hop aboard, Huckleberry.
  Sandy Beaches as Ecosystems A. McLachlan,T.
Erasmus,2013-04-17 What sight is more beautiful
than a high-energy beach facing lines of rolling
white breakers? What battleground is more
ferocious than where waves and sand meet? What
environment could be more exciting to study than
this sandy interface between sea and land? And yet
how much do we know about sandy beaches? Open
sandy beaches are amongst the most neglected
fields of scientific study in the coastal
environment. This situation exists despite their
great extent along most temperate and tropical
coastlines and their value as recreational areas
and buffer zones against the sea. The traditional
oceanographer does not venture into the surf zone
while the terrestrial ecologist stops short at the
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high water mark. Only a few coastal engineers have
grappled with the problem of sand and sediment
movement as it influences their construction of
harbours and pipelines. The marine biologist on
the other hand has regarded estuaries, coral reefs
and rocky shores, obviously teeming with life, as
more fruitful areas for study than the apparently
poor animal life on sandy beaches. Sandy beaches
have therefore tended to become a scientific no
man's land. Over the last decade this situation
has begun to improve. Recent work on high-energy
beaches has revealed that they may in fact be rich
and productive and fertile areas for study. It has
even been suggested that beaches and their
adjacent surf zones may constitute viable marine
ecosystems.
  Guidelines for Monitoring Shore Protection
Structures in the Great Lakes Coastal Engineering
Research Center (U.S.),1975
  Advances In Coastal And Ocean Engineering, Vol
8: Interaction Of Strong Turbulence With Free
Surfaces Maurizio Brocchini,Philip L F Liu,D
Howell Peregrine,2002-04-17 This book is a useful
source of ideas and information for scientists
whose work involves understanding and modelling
turbulent flows with free surfaces. It has the
following merits: (1) It provides a framework for
developing the analysis of this field, which,
although important, has received only limited
study; (2) It recognizes the importance of the
two-phase nature of strongly disturbed free
surface flows, with both natural and technological
applications; (3) It suggests possible lines of
future research (especially experimental) to
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quantify the characteristics of flow regimes which
are mainly known qualitatively at present.
  Coastal Engineering - Waves, Beaches, Wave-
Structure Interactions T. Sawaragi,1995-04-11 The
science and technology of coastal and ocean
engineering are closely related to harbour and
fishery engineering, because they share a common
basic knowledge. However, whereas various
publications of coastal engineering, harbour
engineering, and ocean engineering have described
just the knowledge in their own respective fields,
an interrelated and systematic presentation
linking them together has yet to be attempted.
This book is the first attempt to systematically
combine the fields of coastal, ocean, harbour, and
fishery engineering from an engineering viewpoint
backed by hydrodynamics. Understanding the
interaction of waves with structures and sediment,
and predicting the associated responses of
interest, underlie nearly every problem in coastal
and ocean engineering. This is precisely the goal
of this book. Although primarily intended for use
as a special textbook for graduate students and
senior practising engineers, it is hoped that this
book will also serve as a useful reference and
assist in the further development of this field.
With these objectives in mind, each chapter deals
with important problems to be solved in the near
future. The references included in each chapter
should aid students and practising engineers in
further broadening their knowledge. This book is
the English translation of the original Japanese
version published in May, 1991, commemorating the
author's retirement from Osaka University.
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``Elsevier will be named copyright holder of the
English translated publication of the Work. This
grant by Gihodo Publishers Ltd. (GP) only pertains
to the English language version of the Work and no
other rights, except to publish the Work in the
English language, are granted to Elsevier Science
(ES) by GP, which is acknowledged by ES to be the
original copyright holder in the Work.''
  Mining Engineering ,1975 Vol. 3- includes v.
190- of the Transactions.
  Memoirs of the Faculty of Engineering, Osaka
City University Ōsaka Shiritsu Daigaku.
Kōgakubu,1999
  Interaction of Strong Turbulence with Free
Surfaces M. Brocchini,Philip L. F. Liu,D. H.
Peregrine,2002 A useful source of ideas and
information for scientists whose work involves
understanding and modelling turbulent flows with
free surfaces.
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